
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Theo and Pippa 

Year 1    - Betsy and Bradley 

Year 2    -  Jack and Georgiana 

Year 3    -  Francesca and Ollie 

Year 4    -  Charlotte and Ryan 

Year 5 –   Connor and Finlay 

Year 6 –         Felicity and Lily 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 6th May, was 96%. Congratulations to our Year 3 class 

who achieved 100% attendance this week, with Year 6 close behind them on 99.3% Super stars!  

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 3 100% 

2nd Year 6 99.3% 

3rd Year 5 97.9% 

 

Do you find your child’s behaviour puzzling or frustrating on occasions? 

Angela Pinchin, Pupil Wellbeing Lead and Jacqueline Clark, Family Liaison Support, at Bourne Westfield Primary 

Academy, are planning another course titled ‘Understanding Your Child’.  All parents may benefit from this 

reflective course that covers relationships, managing emotions, reducing conflict, sleep, eating, anxiety, anger 

tantrums – and of course, boundary battles!   

 

It is a relaxed and accepting environment, suitable for anyone involved with children aged 0 – 18 and everyone 

is welcome.  It will run on a Thursday evening, at Bourne Westfield, from 6.00 – 8.00pm for 7 weeks, 

commencing 6th June 2024.  The cost is £21 (concessions can be discussed with Mrs Clark) and this is payable 

prior to the course, or £3 per week, whichever you feel would suit you.  

 

Please let Bourne Westfield know if you are interested as there are limited spaces.  If you would like further 

details, please contact Angela Pinchin, by email angela.pinchin@bw.keystonemat.org.  Parents attending past 

courses thoroughly recommend it! 
 

Sun Cream  

As we are finally experiencing hotter, sunnier weather, can we please remind parents that a long 

lasting/once a day suncream should be applied BEFORE school. Staff are not permitted to apply 

suncream for children and children should not bring cream in to apply themselves. Sunhats are also 

required for the sunnier days. Thank you. 
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Year 1 

Today in science, year one first went to check on the vegetables 

that we planted 2 weeks ago to see if they had started growing and 

we also watered them. We then started an experiment. We planted 

four different pots of cress seeds: one which will have sunlight and 

water, one which will just have sunlight, one which will be kept in the 

dark and one which will be kept in the dark with water. The children 

made their predictions as to which pot will grow best. We will update 

you with the results soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2  

Many thanks to the Elsea Park Co-op for the wonderful donation of cress seeds, pots, compost and even a 

bucket and trowels. Year 2 are studying how plants grow in science this term and were excited to get them 

planted. Each child now has their own pot of cress seeds that they are caring for and observing as they grow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 5 

This week year 5 have been very enthusiastic towards their learning in English. They have been preparing for 

a debate linking to their geography topic: the resourceful rainforests. Each child was given a different role 

and had to argue for or against deforestation. The children worked extremely hard with this, whilst having 

some fantastic questions and answers during their time in the hot seat. They even got to sit in Mr Moutrey’s 

chair! Wonderful work year 5, well done!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shakespeare for Schools  

We received our Shakespeare photos this week and are thrilled with the results. It has been wonderful to 

re-live the evening by looking through photos that captured the evening’s performance so well. Please see just 

a small selection of the photos below to give you a taster of the fun, fantastic evening we had. Well done to 

all our children on their amazing performance once again! We are so proud of everything you achieved!      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA 

Father’s Day artwork will be coming home with your child today. Please look out for this in their book bags. 

Please see the price list at the end of this newsletter. Artwork to be returned to school, with the correct 

cash amount for your purchase, in a named envelope, by Wednesday 15th May. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar dates DETAILS TO FOLLOW 

Monday 13th to Thursday 16th May Year 6 SATs week 

Tuesday 14th May 2024                      FIRST CHOIR REHEARSAL with Mrs Finch (Singsation)  

Wednesday 15th May -   Deadline for Father’s Day artwork orders  

Friday 24th May -    End of Term 5 

Monday 3rd June -    Start of Term 6 

Wednesday 5th June -   Parent’s Reading Coffee and Cake Session (EYFS and KS1 9.00am) 

Thursday 6th June -   Year 5 visit to the Gurdwara  

Friday 7th June -    PTFA Dress Down Day  

Friday 14th June -    Sports Day KS1 – 10am, KS2 1.30pm  

Saturday 22nd June -    PTFA Summer Fayre 1-4pm 

Monday 24th June -    Reserve Sports Day 

Thursday 27th June -    Summer Disco - EYFS/KS1 5.45-6.30pm, KS2 6.45-7.30pm 

Monday 1st July -    Year 6 Gala Dinner for parents 6.00-8.00pm 

Wednesday 3rd July -    Singsation! Theatre Royal, Lincoln for participating Y2-Y6 pupils 

Monday 8th July -    Reception and Year 1 trip to Tattershall Farm Park 

Tuesday 9th  July -   LAST SWIMMING SESSION TODAY 

Year 6 afternoon trip to Bourne Academy - ‘High School Musical’  

Wednesday 10th July -   Year 4 trip to Norwich Theatre – 101 Dalmatians  

Thursday 18th July -    Rocksteady Concert for participating children @ 2.15pm 

Friday 19th July –    End of Term 6  



 

 

 


